
 
June 12, 2014 Alert 

 
GREAT NEWS! Call Michigan Governor Snyder  

Ask Him to Sign House Bill 4688  
REPEALING Michigan’s Restrictive Dietitian Law 

 
Congratulations Michigan for passing the Groundbreaking Dietitian REPEAL bill HB4688 
out of the House and Senate.   HB 4688 repeals a restrictive monopolistic licensing bill that 
allowed only dietitians to give nutrition advice to consumers, making it a crime for other 
citizens to provide nutrition recommendations.  The Governor’s signature is the last step in 
this 8-year journey to repeal the law since the law passed.  
 
If you are a Michigan Resident: 
 
1. Please Call Governor Snyder and urge him to sign Michigan HB 4688 repealing the 
existing Dietetics law.  

PHONE: (517) 373-3400 
PHONE: (517) 335-7858 - Constituent Services 
FAX:(517) 335-6863 

 
Deliver this short message: "Please sign HB 4688 and Thank you". You can call after 
hours as well and leave a message but please call during the day today if you are able. 
Click Here to read the bill. 

 
2.  Please Click Here to Thank your Legislator for supporting HB4688!  
 

Michigan is Leading the Way! 
 
The Repeal of the Michigan Dietitian Law is a testimony to the Health Awareness and 
Nutrition Knowledge growing in our country!  It is essential that we protect our freedom to 
access the practitioners and information sources of our choice. 
 
1.  H.B. 4688 dissolves an offensive occupational monopoly on the world of nutrition by a 
private trade group, the Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics (formerly the American Dietetics 
Association), claiming that only those dietitians with the endorsed trade group education can 
obtain licensure from the state of Michigan.   

2.   H.B. 4688 supports cottage industries and independent practitioners of all kinds, including 
all natural health care practitioners, who are providing thousands of citizens with nutritional 
consultations and lifestyle coaching.   

http://www.legislature.mi.gov/documents/2013-2014/billconcurred/House/pdf/2013-HCB-4688.pdf
http://org.salsalabs.com/o/850/p/dia/action3/common/public/?action_KEY=15807


 3.   H.B. 4688 increases consumer options in natural health care and will have broad positive 
implications on the economy and health of Michigan. 

Thank you.  

Sincerely,  

National Health Freedom Action 

 


